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What have we been learning? 

What a busy week we have had in Jet Class! 

We had a great day on Tuesday for the Number 8 Maths Day, which the whole school took 
part in.  The children were set 3 challenges all linked to the number 8 and they did a great 

job solving them and applying their mathematical language. 

       

In science, we carried out a fair test for Iggy Peck, to find out which material would be best 
for him to use for the roof of his new building. We need to make sure that the material 
would be waterproof. The children made predictions before testing and recorded their 

results in a table. 

        

The children all did fantastic in our speech and language activity this week and had clearly 
all worked hard at home learning the poem ‘London Bridge is falling down’. They all spoke 
clearly, in a nice loud voice with great expression- Well done Jet. 
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Next Week 

In maths, we will be continuing to look at fractions 
and concentrating on ¼ of shapes and quantities. 

We will be having our visit to the church, where we 
will be talking with the vicar and finding out more 
about what happens inside. 

Next term, we will be having a music and IT focus 
where we will be looking at programming. 

In PE, we will be starting a term of Yoga.   

 

 

Other News  

Homework 

Over half term, the children have been set a 
number of Mathletics activities which link to what 
we have been learning in maths during Term 3. 

They also have had some books allocated on bug 
club. 

 

 

 
 


